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Corona measures 

 
Dear resident, 
 
We hereby inform you that the previously taken corona measures in Dutch prisons have been 
extended until Tuesday 19 May 2020. The national measures have also been extended until that 
date. 
 
What does this mean? Until May 19, 2020, you cannot receive a visit, all leave has been stopped 
and there is only sometimes transport to court. In the week before May 19, the minister will 
announce how things will continue after May 19. 
The main measures that still apply to everyone: 
• Wash your hands regularly and with soap and water for at least 30 seconds; 
• Cough and sneeze in the inside of your elbow; 
• Use paper tissues; 
• Do not shake hands; 
• Keep a minimum distance of 1.5 meters from inmates and our employees. 
This applies everywhere: including in the courtyard, when you walk to work and in the 
department. Really everywhere. 
 
Annoying to all of us 
It is currently a special time. Because of the corona virus, many things outside the walls are 
different than usual. Schools are closed, many people work from home, there are strict rules for 
visiting a store and all kinds of events have been canceled or postponed. Due to the corona virus, 
rules also apply to us. Extending these rules again is another annoying message for all of us. It is 
of course annoying that things that were always customary in our prison now temporarily change. 
But we don't do it for nothing. We do everything we can to keep the coronavirus out of the walls. 
The safety and health of you and our employees has the highest priority. We cannot and do not 
want to take any risks with that. 
If you have any questions about the corona crisis, please ask the department staff or submit them 
to Gedeco. 
We would like to thank you again for your understanding. Together we get corona under control! 
 
With kind regards, Management PI Zwolle 

 

  

 

 

 

Datum 

28 april 2020 
  

 

 


